
I want to express my profound opposition to the subject Bill, if for no other reason than the definition of 
family members  
is ridiculously broad.  Can the Democrat controlled House please begin to act as honest brokers in this 
debate instead of  
partisan hacks? 
Sincerely, 
Paul Murray 
Hillsboro 

 


